
 

  

 

 

 

 

SITE TOUR (Various locations) 
Following the July 11, 2017 Regular Board meeting, Executive Director Harris stated that the Park Board 
of Commissioners would be going on a tour of various locations within the Glen Ellyn Park District.  Harris 
stated they would be touring Churchill Park, Ackerman Park and Lake Ellyn Park.   
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